

## Independent Parliamentary Expenses Authority

Contact:

Christina Grant

Telephone:

0472 812 111

e-mail:

christina.grant@ipea.gov.au

Ms Sarah Redden Secretary Senate Finance and Public Administration Legislation Committee Parliament House CANBERRA ACT 2600

Dear Ms Redden

## Correction: Statement at Budget Estimates Hearings 15 February 2022

I am writing to correct my response to a question asked during the Additional Estimates Hearings of the Senate Finance and Public Administration Legislation Committee, on Tuesday, 15 February 2022.

Senator Farrell asked: "How long is that (CTM) contract for?"

I would like to correct my response of "Two years."

The correct response is "Three years, plus three, one year extension options."

Yours sincerely

Christina Grant
A/g CEO
Independent Parliamentary Expenses Authority

22 February 2022